
 

 

 

    

    

 

 

 

IIS/CIR/086/2024-2025 

14/11/2024 

    

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the school is organizing an E-Waste Collection Drive to promote 

environmental sustainability and encourage responsible disposal of electronic waste. This initiative aims 

to reduce the environmental impact of e-waste and create awareness among our students about recycling 

and eco-friendly practices. The collection will begin on 15th November 2024 and will continue until 29th 

November 2024. Students are encouraged to bring their e-waste items to school on any of the collection 

dates.  

Guidelines: 

1. All students are requested to participate by bringing their unwanted or non-functional electronic 

devices. 

2. Students may bring old mobile phones, chargers, laptops, tablets, cables, batteries, and any other small 

electronic devices that are no longer in use or are damaged. 

3. The e-waste collection will be held within the school premises. 

4. Bus students can dispose their e-waste in the collection box located in the Green Area near the School 

Main Stage. 

5. OT students and parents can dispose their e-waste in the collection box located near the School 

Reception. 

 

We encourage all students to bring their e-waste and contribute to this important cause. By participating, 

we can help reduce pollution, conserve resources, and ensure safe disposal of electronic waste. 

 

 

Your cooperation will be highly appreciated in this regard. 

 

 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 

 


